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ROBERT HAMILL

On 22 June 2000 I received a telephone call from the Chief
Constable.

He referred to the case of Robert Hamill.

He stated that in the initial investigation an allegation
had been made in regard to a telephone call made, I believe
he said, by a Reserve Constable. The Chief Constable
placed this telephone call in the context of Witness A.

The matter, had been investigated and although it was
alleged that the call was improper, it had been accepted
that it was innocent.

The Chief Constable stated that Mr McBurney had now
interviewed the relevant police officer and he had “changed
his story”. Contact had been made with the Independent
Commission for Police Complaints and further enquiries
would ensue.

The Chief Constable sought a point of contact for guidance.
I told him that the case officer was Raymond Kitson.
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